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Children’s Museum hosts Fall Fun House on Saturday, October 24th 
Fall Fun House promises to be an afternoon full of PLAY and family fun!  
 
Charleston, SC (October 16, 2015) —  The Children’s Museum of the Lowcountry (CML) will host its 
annual Fall Fun House on Saturday, October 24th from 4:00 – 6:30 p.m. Fall Fun House provides a safe and 
not-so-spooky alternative to trick-or-treating for the whole family to enjoy with backyard games, fall crafts, a 
Costume Parade and much more.  Children and their grown-ups are highly encouraged to dress up for the 
occasion in their favorite Halloween costumes!   
 
The cost is $5 per person for CML Members and $10 per person for Non-Members; children 12 months and 
under are FREE.  Day of tickets will be $7 per person for Members and $12 per person for non-members.  
Tickets are available to purchase online at www.exploreCML.org or by calling 843.853.8962.  Space is limited, 
so register today! 
 
About The Children’s Museum of the Lowcountry 
The Children’s Museum of the Lowcountry is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization with a mission to engage 
young children’s potential by inviting families of all backgrounds to explore environments and experiences that 
spark imagination and stimulate curiosity through the power of play. Open Tuesday through Saturday from 9 
a.m. to 5 p.m. and Sunday from 12 p.m. to 5 p.m. Admission is $12 per person, $10 for SC Residents and free 
for Members and children less than 12 months of age. For more information, please visit our website, 
www.exploreCML.org. 
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